
 
Please oppose SB0736. 
 
There is a reason why doctor's have specialized fields because they have specialized 
training. Pediatricians have specialized training to deal with children's issues including 
the vaccination schedule.  They are aware of the child's full medical history and 
contraindications.  
What training does a pharmacist have to deal with a child who has a bad reaction to a 
vaccine? 
 
Vaccines are not skittles and should not be passed out in the middle of a Walmart, CVS 
or Walgreens. Vaccines caused serious health conditions which they have been 
harming children and the government keeps allowing this to happen without any civil 
liability from these pharmaceutical companies. Please don't tell me vaccinations are 
safe because the federal vaccine injury compensation program has paid over $5 
BILLION to children and adults for injuries and DEATHS caused by vaccinations.  
 
Vaccine makers and the healthcare providers who administer them bear zero liability for 
vaccine injuries and deaths. Vaccine makers have no incentive to make vaccines safe. 
 
I'm not sure of the reason for this bill and I pray it is not for greed.  Children should have 
access to pediatricians and if that is the motive then come up with a bill that helps have 
more access to pediatricians not put a vaccine into an un -trained hand to put a bandaid 
on the issue. 
 
I am a CARING AND LOVING PARENT and a registered voter and I will be watching 
this bill  closely. 
 
Thank you  
Karen 
 


